
 

‘’MAINTAIN PROFESSIONALISM TO HELP THE GOVERNMENT’’ 

The Permanent Parliamentarian Committee of Constitution and Justice urged Registration 

Insolvency Trusteeship Agency –RITA to make sure they practice professionalism while 

executing their duties. 

The pledge was made by the acting Chairman of the Committee Hon. Joseph Mhagama when 

RITA accompanied by the Minister for Constitutional and legal Affairs Hon. Prof. Palamagamba 

Kabudi presenting the implementation report for the financial year of 2016/2017. 

Hon. Mhagama says if RITA works while fostering professionalism and high efficiency will help 

the government avoid doing double registration in order to give out nationalization card since 

all Tanzanians would be registered and have birth certificates given by RITA. 

Earlier presenting the report RITA Acting CEO MS Emmy Hudson said RITA is intended to make 

sure all Tanzanians are registered and having birth certificates adding that up to now 

registration of children under five years has increased from 10 percent of 2012 up to 81 percent 

2017. 

She says currently RITA is working on the improvement of the Registration system which aimed 

at extending registration services near to the people, improving data collection and the usage 

of TEHAMA in registration services. 

She says RITA is now implementing programme of under five children registration, registration 

of births and deathsby using TEHAMA and registration of children in the schools with ages from 

five to 18 years. 

 

 


